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Service Announcement for Friday November 24

7 Link • 11/24/17
Service Announcement for Friday November 24

Schedule change for the Friday after Thanksgiving:
There will be no 9:50 am northbound service from Wilton Center to
Danbury.
Please plan your travel accordingly.

(The normal 7 Link schedule will resume 11/27.)
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